
 

 

NOTIFICATION OF UPCOMING AMENDMENT 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR 

ARCHICTECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 

SAN JACINTO MEMORIAL BUILDING RENOVATION, CENTRAL CAMPUS 

PROJECT # 11-40 

 

On August 7, 2011, Houston Community College (“HCC”) Procurement Operations Department released 

Request for Qualifications for Architectural and Engineering Services, Project #11-40 to the public.  The 

Procurement Operations Department will be issuing an Amendment to the solicitation to reschedule the 

non-mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting from August 25, 2011 to a new date in mid-September 2011.   

The Amendment will provide a revision to the solicitation schedule and will include other changes. The 

Amendment will be posted on HCC’s Procurement Website early next week. 

 

 

Issued By: Shiela Perla 

August 18, 2011 

 

http://www.hccs.edu/portal/site/hccs/menuitem.fdb264c31e51f0f175eefc10017401ca/?vgnextoid=bff4dbf852b91310VgnVCM100000864710acRCRD&vgnextchannel=fbf415a142b96210VgnVCM100000864710acRCRD&vgnextfmt=default

